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November 5, 2014 
 
 

Larimer County Bid #B14-23, Permanent Road Repairs to September 2013 Flood-Damaged Sites – 
Big Thompson Area 

 

SHUT DOWN 
 
 
Two bids were received for B14-23, Permanent Road Repairs to September 2013 Flood-Damaged Sites – Big 
Thompson Area, and the lowest bidder was selected for award. 
 
Larimer County has determined that it will not proceed further with respect to this Bid by entering into a written 
contract with the lowest bidder, as it has been determined this vendor is not as responsible as we require.  The 
third paragraph on page two (2) of the Request for Proposal states: “It is understood that the Board of County 
Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and or all proposals, to further negotiate with successful 
proposer and to waive informalities and minor irregularities in proposals received, and to accept any portion of 
the proposal if deemed to be in the best interest of Larimer County to do so.”  
 

 
This Invitation to Bid has been SHUT DOWN with no award.  This project will be removed from the County’s 
2014 work schedule and will be re-bid in 2015. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Les Brown 
Purchasing Agent I 
 
LB/hm 
 


